
WELCOME to WORD OF LIFE 
We are so glad to have you join with us in worship today. 

If you are visiting or are looking to get connected, please fill out a Life 

Connect card found in the back of the seat in front of you, and place in 
the offering bag as it goes by.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Hearing God for Kids 

 

WOL will be offering Hearing God for kids! 

April 30 – May 28, during the second service. 

For all children in grades 4-8! 

 

                   Parents of children in grades 4-8 are invited to attend a 

short informational meeting next Sunday, in the sanctuary, 

immediately following the second service. 

For more information please contact Pastor Chris or Sara Reimer 

 

 

 

 

Prayer Summits 

Mark your calendars for our upcoming Prayer Summits at WOL! 

Please be sure to note the times! 

Next Sunday at 4PM. Worship and Prayer event. 

Preschool childcare will not be provided. 

Next event: May 28, at 6PM 

KidLife Offering Project 

 

           From now until summer break, our KidLife offering will  

                go towards assisting a refugee family who is moving  

                               to Niverville from Bangladesh. 

 

 

Life Lovers (55+) 
 

Wednesday, April 19 from 11:45-2pm at John Henry’s 

Speaker: Pastor Tass 

Theme: Easter 

Meal: Ham, mashed potatoes, eggs, vegetables, Asian salad and 

Easter bread 

 ($5.00 donation is appreciated) 

For reservation please call Anne Klippenstein at 204.388.6080 

 

Young Adults 

WOL’s Young Adults group will be meeting next Sunday at 7pm at 

Pastor Graham’s house. 

For more information, contact Pastor Graham at 204.388.4800 or 

email graham@wolchurch.ca 

 

Prayer 

If you need prayer, please contact our Prayer Ministry director:  

Sara Reimer at prayer@wolchurch.ca 

 

Equip to Influence  
 

Every Thursday from 6:15-7:00AM 

 

Equip to Influence is for Christian men who desire to have a Godly 

influence in every area of their life. 

 

Niverville Wee College 

Niverville Community Wee College 2018 registration will be held on 

April 24th between 7-8pm in the basement of the 4th Avenue Bible 

Church.  Children born between January 2013 - June 30, 2014 are 

eligible for the year 1 program.  

Volunteers may pre-register their children. 

Please email nivervilleweecollege@gmail.com for more information. 

mailto:nivervilleweecollege@gmail.com
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233 3rd St. South 
Box 310 

Niverville MB, R0A 1E0 

Phone:  204.388.4800 
Web:  wolchurch.ca 

Email:  info@wolchurch.ca 

Sunday, April 16
th
, 2017 

Pastor Graham 
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